
Town of Wentworth, NH 

PO Box 2 

Wentworth, NH 03282 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting 

April 30, 2020 

Zoom Call meeting 

 

Present 

Linda Franz 

Beth Folsom 

Jen Meade 

 

Meeting opened at 1:15 

 

1.  Officers chosen - Jen Meade - Chairperson, Linda Franz - Treasurer, Beth Folsom - Secretary 

2.  Reviewed status of funds.  Some losses of income due to economic hit of Covid 19. 

3.  Primax approved claim and payment is due shortly. 

4.  Jen Meade will review and offer updates to policies to review at next meeting. 

5.  Trustees will have a conference call with Bank of New Hampshire to discuss moving a portion of the 

funds into  interest bearing and insured accounts from PDIP. 

6. Next meeting to be determined by Chairperson. 

 

Meeting closed at 1:54 

 


